
 
Central Middle School 

POMERANCE PARTICIPATION 
NON-APPROVAL FORM 

 
 
Dear Parents: 

 
Central Middle School’s staff and students have the great opportunity to take advantage of outside teaching 
space using the paths and various cleared areas set within the beautiful acreage of the Pomerance property.  
We are planning to make use of these areas on a regular basis in all disciplines during the school year.  If 
you do not want your child to participate in this off-campus “classroom” that is within walking distance of 
our school please fill out the form below and return to CMS at you earliest convenience. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
T. Healy, Principal 
 
 
 
 
Student’s Advisor Base: 

 
 

I DO NOT give permission for: (Print Student’s full name) 
 
to participate in walking trips to Pomerance during the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent or Guardian:      Date: 
 
 
 


